
 

 

INNOVATION PARK 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS: RFQ 20-01  

ARCHITECTURAL PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
NORTH FLORIDA INNOVATION LABS BUILDING 

 
The Board of Governors of the Leon County Research and Development Authority 
(Authority) is requesting statements of qualifications (SOQ) from firms seeking to provide 
architectural professional services to the Authority related to the design and construction 
of the North Florida Innovation Labs Building.  Responses will be received until Tuesday 
December 9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m.  The Authority intends to competitively negotiate a contract 
with the most qualified firms submitting a SOQ for the project in accordance with 
§287.055, Florida Statutes. 
 
Specifications for SOQ’s may be obtained as follows: (1) by downloading the 
specifications from the Authority’s website at:  http://innovation-park.com/opportunities/, 
or (2) by emailing Ron Miller, Executive Director, at rmiller@inn-park.com. A mandatory 
project information conference will be held Monday, November 30, 2020, 10:00am via 
Zoom and at the Authority’s office, Seminar Room, 2051 East Paul Dirac Drive, 
Tallahassee, Florida 32310.  Project information conference details, addenda to the 
specifications and future notices regarding the RFQ, if any, will be posted on the 
Authority’s website as noted above. 
 
Once the RFQ is advertised, all communications between interested firms and the 
Authority shall be limited to written communications directed to Ron Miller.  The 
Authority reserves the right to reject any or all responses in the best interest of the 
Authority.   
 
FOR PUBLICATION: November 19, 2020 and November 22, 2020. 
 
 
 
 


